Monica Berger
_

From: Thelma Bauer

Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 10:29 PM
To: Monica Berger

Subject: Thursday's Hybrid Class

Dear Monica,

Thank you so much for your visit to my hybrid class today. | know most of the students didn't participate.
Having only a handful of student as a class isn't easy. | would much rather have the 18 student usually
required. | also find that the quality of students in hybrid classes are not the same as the online students. Most
of the students don't come every week. There isn't the same continuity as the online students have who show
up every week. Not sure how these student are selected to be in the hybrid class? That's my frustration as a
instructor. In reality the students would much rather be online!

The information you demonstrated to them was excellent! | look forward to reviewing with them next week.
Their drafts are due next week too. Not sure how many | will receive?! There are at least two students that
have not been in class for two weeks. There were four absent today. Huh! More frustration! The material you
presented was wonderful. | learned so much watching you do the searches. | know you worked hard before
and during the presentation. | can't thank you enough! | am hoping you will be able to come back perhaps
next semester? If you can't | have the recordings of the presentations. | feel your enthusiasm as a librarian was
contagious to the students. | could sense that at the end of the class today. While they didn't participate, they
came away with knowing they can get help and they have a new way of searching for their logos using the
library.

It was a pleasure

getting to know you and watching you share your wonderful skills! Thanks again.

Best,
Thelma





